From: danwade@codeyoursite.com

To: SED Exhibits
Subject: SB801
Date: Wednesday, March 27, 2019 9:40:20 AM

Good morning,

as a fourth generation Oregonian | am naturally proud of my state.
Oregon has a long, and responsible history of gun handling, and
ownership. | strongly urge that regardless any viewpoints on gun
ownership or rights that all partisan bickering be set aside. Oregon
SB-801 provides a clear, safe, and responsible requirement that Oregon's
children be taught proper procedure when they encounter a gun. As a
parent | firmly believe in teaching my child responsible behavior. This
message may not make it all of Oregon's children.

In our culture young children and young adults see a constant barrage of
violence. It is often glorified, and it looks cool. Children emulate
observed behaviors. Please, for the children. PASS SB-801

Regards,

Dan Wade
Registered voter
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